
NOTICE 

P.G. DIPLOMA IN IPR – 2015  
 

 The students of Post Graduate Diploma in Intellectual 

Property Rights are hereby informed that the students who 

have not submitted their VISIT REPORT till date should 

submit the same on FRIDAY, 8
th

 MAY, 2015 AT 3.00 P.M.  

in the Office of  the  Department of Law,  Room No. 126, 

University of Mumbai, Fort Campus, Mumbai – 400 032. 

 
 NO VISIT REPORT WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER 

8
TH

 MAY, 2015.  

 

            Dr. Ashok R. Yende  
May 6, 2015 Professor & Head, Department of Law 


